
Clive Community Speed Watch report 2023 

 

The Clive Community Speed Watch group has a number of active members in Clive 

Parish and we have run speed watch sessions at different locations in Clive. Thanks to 

volunteers and the support of Clive Wood Farm we were able to start speed watch 

sessions at a new location on the Wem Road out of Clive.  

 

Overall, the majority of drivers are adhering to the speed limit, but there are some who 

choose to drive above 30mph. The main areas where we have found speeding are the 

approaches to the village near to Hebron Close, Wem Road, and Station Road towards 

Field Drive. Following identifying a speeder, we record it and the information is sent off 

to the police, a polite letter is then sent to the driver informing them of the speed limit. 

 

We would welcome more volunteers to join our group, we are a friendly bunch and have 

had no issues when running a session, there is no commitment to take part in regular 

sessions but the more volunteers we have, the more sessions we can provide. Please 

contact the Parish Clerk if you would like more information.  
 


